
Sayyid Ammar al Hakim Stresses on Providing the Best Services to the Wounded
and in Developing the Health Situation

Sayyid Ammar al Hakim, Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq stressed on providing the

best health services to the wounded of the military operations from the Security Forces and the

Popular Mobilization Forces, as well as improving the health and environmental reality.

Praising at the same time the efforts of all health cadres despite the lack of material

allocations and the increase of momentum on the institutions. 
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This came when His Eminence received the Minister of Health Adila Hamoud at his office in

Baghdad on Sunday 20/12/2015.
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His Eminence stressed on the importance of putting the health care among the priorities because

this sector is in a  direct contact with the citizen. Calling for embracing doctors and

bringing back the immigrants of them. In addition to adopting plans that are able to fill the

deficit in the number of the medical staff.


